BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 6th of July 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday July 6th:    Fr. Brendan Walsh  087 - 7913271

SUNDAY, July 6th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Johnny & Bridget Houlihan, Ballyconry whose anniversaries occur at this time

· Joe Gunn, Lyre whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time, his parents Jerry & Lena and brother Fr. Tim Gunn 

· Tom O’Connor, Glouria whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Thomas McNamara, Guhard whose anniversary occurs at this time and all deceased members of the McNamara family

· Michael Foley, Glouria whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, July 13th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Teresa Mulvihill, Glouria whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €590.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Today’s Diocesan Collection is for sick & retired priests.

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK:  The third Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will take place on Saturday 23rd of August 2025. Please note the date and consider taking part in this special time of prayer and reflection at Ireland's National Marian Shrine. Please check with your Pastoral Area regarding buses.
PILGRIMS OF HOPE AT LOUGH DERG & KNOCK:  Pioneers and friends of the PTAA are invited to mark the Jubilee of Hope on pilgrimage at Lough Derg from Friday 11 July - Sunday 13 July.  The three days of prayer, keeping Vigil and fasting will allow us to connect in prayer with all who live under the shadow of addiction.  Details from www.pioneers.ie.
The annual Pioneer pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will take place on Sunday 20 July.
Prayers will be offered at Our Lady’s Shrine for all who work in alcohol and drug treatment centres around Ireland.   
Contact Fr Robert McCabe via prayer@pioneers.ie for further details.
COISCÉIMEANNA AGUS CAINT: Teach Siamsa Finuge invites you to join them on Sunday, July 6th at 3pm for a relaxed, participatory celebration of music, dance, and story. Featuring Céim Arts students, North Kerry Voices, and local artists.  
Admission free.

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.
